
Re: Covid 19 Update for Circle VHA Tenants 

24th March 2020 

Dear tenant, 

We understand that this is a worrying time for many people and wanted to update you on the steps 
that Circle VHA are taking to ensure we continue to provide safe and reliable services to all of our 
tenants.  Our business continuity team is meeting regularly and updating our plans so that we can 
keep you and our employees safe.  We are updating our website on a continuous basis and you will 
have received text messages from us, we will continue to use these methods to keep you up to date.  

We have taken the following actions: 
· Our Head Office reception has closed to the public. This is to minimise direct face to face

contact and where feasible meetings will be conducted by phone or online.
· Our staff are working remotely and will continue to be contactable by phoning 01 4072110 or

emailing info@circlevha.ie.
· We are providing services for emergency repairs only - an emergency callout means attending

to repairs that are potentially dangerous to tenants or other people, for example, serious
electrical faults or burst pipes causing flooding.

· Where Circle VHA provide facilities management, we have requested that all our cleaning
contractors fully brief and advise their staff on the guidelines as issued by the HSE relating to
COVID-19.   We have briefed our own staff on these guidelines and have added additional
services to each site.

We know that some of you may have lost or reduced employment due to Covid-19, we are 
implementing a revised system of assessment in response to Covid-19.  Your rent will be reassessed 
in line with your reduced income; however, it will take time for us to do this for everyone affected. 
Please remember where you are entitled to a rent reduction, we will backdate the reduction to the 
date that your income changed.   Your Tenancy Services Officer will be contacting you by phone over 
the coming days to offer guidance and support in accessing unemployment or illness benefits and to 
begin the rent reassessment process with you.  



We are also updating our systems to ensure that we have the correct contact information for all 
tenants so that we can continue to provide you with up to date information on our services and any 
government recommendations related to Covid-19. 

Please provide us with following contact information so that we can easily contact you: 

Name Phone Number Email Address 
Tenant 1 
Tenant 2 

We are asking that you give us consent to contact you by both text and email, this will allow us to send 
you information, communications and statements which we would normally do by post. 

You can do this by simply emailing us your updated information and consent to contact you by email 
and text to consent@circlevha.ie. 

We have had a high volume of calls as a result of Covid-19 and we are trying hard to answer your calls 
and respond to your requests; we apologise for any delay you’ve experienced; we are prioritising 
emergency repairs, rent reassessments for those who have a reduced or lost income and contact 
with vulnerable and isolated tenants.  We will get back to all of you. 

We will be updating our website (www.circlevha.ie) on a regular basis and posting on Twitter 
(@CircleVha) and LinkedIn with any new information.  

We want you to know that we will continue to do everything we can do to help.  We believe that 
together we can help slow the spread of the Covid-19 and lessen its impact and ask that you support 
us, your family, your neighbours and community by adhering to the washing hands protocols, 
sanitizing, social distancing advice, avoiding crowded places, avoiding unnecessary travel, reducing 
your social interactions with people and importantly, if you experience Coronavirus symptoms, phone 
your GP. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through this challenge together. 

Yours Sincerely, 

__________________ 
John Hannigan 
CEO 
01 407 2110 


